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NEW DIRECTOR OF BUSINESS 

DEVELOPMENT & EXTERNAL RELATIONS 
 
The Construction, Maintenance and Allied 

Workers Canada (CMAW Canada) is pleased to 

announce that Mr. Ron Harry will be joining their 

organization as Director of Business 

Development and External Relations on August 

16, 2021. Mr. Harry will partner with CMAW 

Canada as we strive to further offer a value-

added vision within the Construction and 

Maintenance industry in British Columbia, 

Alberta, and Canada, that focuses on Unions 

Members, Contractors, Clients, Government, 

and other external groups to further the industry. 

Mr. Harry brings over two decades of experience 

as a Senior Leader within the Construction and 

Maintenance Industry across Canada. He has 

worked for labour organizations and clients in 

the industry while interfacing with contractors, 

government, and community stakeholders for results that benefit all parties.  Mr. Harry is a 

seasoned negotiator enabling him to understand the needs on every side of the negotiating table 

and ensure that sustainable agreements that benefit all parties are reached. 

Mr. Harry has been involved in various capacities on some of the most significant industrial 

projects in Canada and the US, such as LNG Canada in British Columbia, various Oil Sands 

projects in Alberta, and the Pennsylvania Chemicals Project in Pennsylvania.  He has also been 

involved in commercial and institutional construction within his career. Mr. Harry will partner with 

CMAW Canada to grow its portfolio by bringing his professional expertise to bear on the following 

areas: Business Sustainability, Business Development, Government Relations, and overall 

External/Stakeholder Relations. 

CMAW Canada is excited that Mr. Harry has joined them and looks forward to moving CMAW 

Canada and the industry in British Columbia, Alberta and Canada to the point that further 

demonstrates we are one of the best places to invest in North America. 

 

 


